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Summer CLC
The CLC program was in full swing
this summer! Despite COVID-19,
Maritime cadets joined teachers and
staff in a safe environment complete
with social distancing and masking. 

Katharine Reppert - 1st grade
Lauren Moore - 2nd grade
Nicole Dombrowski - 5th grade
Melissa Tizer - 6th grade
Sarah Armbruster - Special Ed
Nicole Hofner - Special Ed

Elementary School

Staples Donates Supplies!
A representative from Staples donated
supplies to our elementary school for our
Second Annual School Supply Drive. 

New Faces
At MACS

August PD Speaker:
Donovan West

During the August PD, Mr. Donovan West,
the former president and CEO of the
African-American Chamber of Commerce
of PA, NJ, and DE spoke to the MACS staff
about biases and the importance of
listening to and lifting one another. 



Welcome Back, Cadets!
MACS cadets had the opportunity to meet
all of their teachers prior to starting
virtual learning. Each day, a different
grade came in to chat with their new
teachers and pick up all of  the supplies
they will need for a successful first quarter
of virtual learning. 

Paul Musumba: 9th grade computer science
Caroline Stead: 9th grade science
Anthony Edmond-Pinckney - Special Ed
Ashley Gyuriska: 9th & 10th guidance counselor
Stephanie Pellegrino - Special Ed

MACS' virtual learning officially began on
September 3rd. Students followed their
regular schedule and met with each teaching
via Google Meet. We are all looking forward to
a wonderful year remote teaching and
learning! 

High School

MACS Teachers Rock!
MACS teachers masked up and met with
all of their students in person. Then, the
very next day, they logged in to the first
day of virtual learning. 

New Faces
At MACS

Students Virtually
Learning


